
Luddenham Show Please Support 

As The Country Show Tradition Continues  
A note from our President Rob Heffernan 

 

 
1st and Sunday 2nd of 

March 2025 
show will be the biggest and best ever and we need support from businesses to 
become sponsors of our show.  We are not asking for anything for nothing, but we are 
seeking some of your advertising budget. I have set out some options as a guideline, 
and we can tailor something that meets your individual needs. 
 
Building on our huge success of the 2024 Show we are Proud to announce that the 
Country Show is on again so the Tradition will continue. The Luddenham AH&I Society 
Inc. will be hosting the 119th annual show to benefit the community of Luddenham and 
surrounding Townships. All proceeds raised from this event will go towards 
maintenance, restoration and revitalization of the Luddenham Showground.  More 
than ever the 2025 Show will be very important to the Luddenham area with the 
changing and rezoning in the area, also with the new Western Sydney International 
Airport taking shape and our Showground situated less than 2 kilometres away. 
 
 

The packages allow us to extend to you a great sponsorship opportunity for you to 
reach a large group of local consumers while supporting a worthy community event 
that will get you a great return for your investment. This year we will be naming more 
events in  names. 
 

If you have any questions or you would like to discuss the packages or would like us to 
design a package that suits your budget; you can call Lenka our Sponsorship 
Coordinator on 0418 622 752 or via email nikesitch@bigpond.com   
 

We would like to have all our Sponsorship in place before we start printing in 
December, the earlier you sign up  the sooner we will start promoting your business. 
 

With Luddenham area going thru so many changes your support would be greatly 
appreciated. Luddenham Show Society was formed in 1891 and is one of the few Show 
Societies that own their Showgrounds, and our Show is our yearly fundraiser event. 
 

If you are an existing Supporter, Thank You Very much and we look forward to 
continuing our relationship. 
 

Looking forward to having you involved and supporting the 119th Luddenham Show  
The Country Show and becoming part of this Great Tradition 

     
 


